
OUT
JOIN THE

Stand together with your colleagues and wear 
black to school on Wednesday, January 12, to 
bring attention to the fact that our schools are 
not as safe as they should be.
Since coming back from the holiday break to the rampant 
spikes in COVID throughout our schools, we have been 
speaking out about your concerns, including a failure to 
distribute the promised N95 masks and home test kits, staff 
shortages, and the need for flexibility in allowing for short-
term remote learning. 
We need every member of school communities across 
Connecticut—educators, paras, custodians, nurses, cafeteria 
workers, bus drivers and monitors, and support staff—to 
stand together and amplify the call for safe learning and 
teaching environments in our schools. 

Join the blackout, and together we can 
ensure our schools are the safe, enriching 
environments our students and staff deserve.
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#Blackout4SafeSchools


